
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

September 23rd, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear member, 
 
 
COVID-19 ANTIGEN RAPID TESTS 
 
It is a pleasure to reach out to you.  The ADTO team would like to provide you with a great 
opportunity that can keep your dental laboratory safe and to ensure your laboratory 
associates can feel a sense of relief every time they walk into their respected workplace. 
 
The ADTO is working with the Ontario Government to make the Panbio™ COVID-19 Antigen 
Rapid Tests available for dental professionals free of charge.  This means we get the 
privilege of protecting what we value most; the patients, the people, and the 
representation of a health care professional. 
 
All product and shipping costs are covered by the Ontario Government, while a processing 
fee is covered by the ADTO.  You can find in-depth information which will make it easier 
for you to understand on how to use them by visiting the Blog post on our website in this 
regard.  We have worked hard with many other oral health partners to coordinate this 
offering.  Please use the link to register your dental lab and receive up to 5 boxes of rapid 
test kits every 23 days.  We are under the healthcare field of Dentistry, Specialty of 
“General Dentistry”.  If you have any questions or are confused, please email us at 
info@adto.ca. 
 
Our priority is your success.  We can only be as successful as our group identity continues 
to maintain our professionalism as Dental Technologists.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Karim Sahil, MDT, RDT 
President 

https://adto.ca/covid-19-antigen-rapid-tests/
https://sowingo.com/adto-covid-antigen-test-kit/
mailto:info@adto.ca

